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           I am sending these comments in regards to the Bear Country Project as a Salmon River Resident along

with being a beneficiary of the Black Bear Trust.

 

 

         I am in agreement with The Klamath Forest Alliance comments. 

 

         Maintaining Forest Health cannot be done all the time while producing merchantable trees. All the

opportunities to improve the health and well being of the Forest in these days of Human Caused Catastrophic

Climate Change is paramount to the planets survival and needs to be adhered too. 

 

          Ryan Wiegel


